
 

Please join the Saline Rowing Team 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, January 23, 2020 from 11:00AM  to 11:00PM at: 

 

Come to Oscar’s Sports and Grill for lunch, dinner or a late-night snack.  Oscar’s is located at 6877 S. 
State St, Saline.  Present this flyer to your server at the time of ordering and 20% of your total 
food purchase (does not include alcoholic beverages) will be graciously donated back to the 
Saline Rowing Team to purchase new equipment and help off-set participation fees in local 

rowing events.​. 


